
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

November 19, 2018 
 
 
Good day families, 
 
The Newfoundland and Labrador English School District is using a new way of collecting input by launching 
an online conversation with a tool called ThoughtExchange and would like to get everyone’s input on this 
question: 
 

What are the most important things to consider as we develop options for the 
configuration of the Holy Spirit and Mount Pearl school systems? 

 
The results of this ThoughtExchange will help the District develop options for public consideration on which 
students will feed into the new intermediate school and help guide planning initiatives. All voices matter, so 
your participation is crucial and valued. Please take the time to thoughtfully participate before ​10:00 p.m., 
Wednesday, December 5, 2018. 
 
Click here to launch ThoughtExchange:​​ ​https://my.thoughtexchange.com/#319268405  
 
You will be prompted to add and verify your email address, and create a password you will remember in 
order to participate in this online conversation. ThoughtExchange will allow you to share our own individual 
thoughts, consider and rate the thoughts of others, and learn what is important to the community. It will be 
important to not only share your thought but explain why it is important, as it will help others determine if 
they agree. ThoughtExchange keeps confidential who shared each thought and who assigned what 
ratings. 
 
More information on the School System Review Process is available on the District’s website at 
https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2018/system-hsh-mpsh.jsp 
 
Thank you in advance for your input. 
 
Regards, 

 
Darryl Feener 
Assistant Director of Program (Avalon Region) 
 
P.S. If you need any additional help or support using ThoughtExchange you can contact them directly at: 
feedback@thoughtexchange.com 
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